
What’s Going On Here?

This work is part of the ESCR project’s Parallel Conveyance 
contract, SANDRESPC.
Visit the ESCR website, nyc.gov/escr, to sign up for weekly Construction 
Bulletins, Community Advisories, and other project communications.

Questions? Preguntas? 问题?
Please contact our Community Construction Liaison (CCL) 
for any project-related inquiries/concerns you may have:  
Tannia Wokoun: 914-313-6863 & 
sandrespc.ccl@gmail.com
Or submit an inquiry by scanning the QR code or visiting 
our website: nyc.gov/escr/contact

As we install new flood protections for the 
community, we’re upgrading underground 
infrastructure.

This includes relocating active utility lines and 
removing inactive lines.

Thank you for your patience as we make these 
critical upgrades!


